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INFORMATION, VAL-DE-TRAVERS

ACCESS - VAL-DE-TRAVERS
Rail traffic between Buttes and Travers (R21) will be interrupted from 8

July 2024 to 27 April 2025 for the purposes of the various works.

During this break, total interruptions over the entire line will be added

from time to time. In all cases, the cancelled trains will be replaced by

buses.

OPENING HOURS
From 30 Jun 2024 to 27 Apr 2025

GOOD TO KNOW

- Train line R21 (Val-de-Travers): replacement buses will serve the Val-de-
Travers during the works, which will run from 8 July 2024 to 28 April 2025.
More information on the TransN website
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